
 

Home learning: Ulaanbaatar and Doha have been working very hard at home 
this week, including watching videos of Mrs Davies and Mrs Undy doing 
tasks and setting challenges to do at home! Here are examples of the super 
learning going on at home! Well done Reception!  

We look forward to welcoming back all the Reception children on Monday. 

 

 

Playtime: Look how much fun the children are having in their year group 

bubbles at playtime. We have some wonderful new playground markings 
which are keeping the children thoroughly entertained.  This week we started 
a rota of equipment so that the children can start practising their skipping, 
balancing and bat and ball skills. 

 



Look out for next week: 

Harvest Festival 

FRIDAY 16th OCTOBER a recording will be made available 
via your year group You Tube Channel.  
We are now collecting donations of food and dried 
goods e.g. rice, pasta, beans and pulses, tins and jars 
as well as soaps, flannels and tooth brushes etc. which 

will be passed on to the Withywood Church Food Bank. 
Please send in your donations with the children. 

The chart below shows how much each class has collected to date: 

 

Also next week you will be receiving a letter via email regarding Parents’ 
Evening with full instructions on how to book your appointment and when 
the booking system will be open. 

A swimming letter for Years 4 and 6 regarding a return to Hengrove Leisure 
centre in term 2. 
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Attendance this week: 

                       

 

School photographer letter 

 

  
 
 
 
Term 1: 
Friday 16th Oct   Harvest Festival Assembly published 
Tuesday 20th Oct  Parents Evening (via Zoom) Y1-Y6  3.40–6.50pm 
Wednesday 21st Oct  Parents Evening (via Zoom) YR-Y6 3.40-5.50pm 
Thursday 22nd Oct Parents Evening (via Zoom) YR    3.40-6.50pm 
Wednesday 21st Oct Photographer – individual photos 
Thursday 22nd Oct  Christmas Card competition launch 
Friday 23rd Oct   END OF TERM 1 – INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED TO 
PUPILS 
 
Term 2 
Monday 2nd November  INSET DAY – START OF TERM 2 SCHOOL 
CLOSED TO PUPILS 
Tues 3rd – 6th Nov Anti Bullying / Equalities and diversity week  
Monday 9th New   New Family Meetings all week  (online/phone) 
Tuesday 10th Nov Christmas card competition deadline 
Tuesday 10th Nov Parents Eve (via Zoom) – Land Class – 3.40–5.50pm 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Funafuti 99.3% 1st Ottowa 98.5% 

2nd  Tehran 97.8% 2nd  Stockholm 98% 

3rd  Santiago 96.6% 3rd Guatemala City 96.6% 

4th    Edinburgh 94.9% 4th  Sofia 95.7% 

5th  Seoul 94.7% 5th  Cardiff 94.7% 

6th  Port Louis 84.7% 6th   Conakry 93.2% 

   7th  Beijing 93% 

Attendance Comment 

99% - 100% Outstanding 

97% - 98% Excellent 

95% - 96% Great (School attendance target is 95%) 

93% - 94% Satisfactory 

Less than 93% Must do better 



Wednesday 11th Nov Parents Eve – Land & Sea Classes – 3.40-6.50pm 
Thursday 12th Nov Parents Eve – Sea Classes – 3.40-5.50pm 
Tuesday 24th Nov Flu Vaccinations 
Monday 30th Nov Christmas decoration making 
Monday 7th Dec  Christmas Story Day / Window Wanderland 
Monday 7th Dec  Choir singing for Murford (via Zoom) 
Tuesday 8th Dec  Phase 1 Class Nativities – all week filming 
Tuesday 15th Dec  Online bedtime stories 
Wednesday 16th Dec Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 17th Dec Class parties 
Friday 18th Dec  END OF TERM  

 

 

 

RECEPTION ADMISSION APPLICATIONS 2021 
 

Parents with children in Nursery must make an application for Reception in 

September 2021 by midnight on 15th January 2021.  Please apply at: 
www.bristol.gov.uk/schooladmissions   
 

If you have any questions or problems with your application please ring the 
school office and we can arrange for you to come into school to help. 

 

YEAR 6 APPLICATIONS TO SECONDARY SCHOOL SEPTEMBER 2021 
 

The national submission date for on-time applications for a Year 7 Secondary 
School place for Sept 2021 is  

Midnight on 31st October 2020 and this is when the on-line system 

will close. Please apply at: 
www.bristol.gov.uk/schooladmissions   
 

If you have any questions or problems with your application please ring the 
school office and we can arrange for you to come into school to help. 

 

Menu for week beginning 12 October 2020 
Monday : Cheese & Tomato Pizza 
Tuesday : School Packed Lunch 
Wednesday : School Packed Lunch 
Thursday : School Packed Lunch 
Friday : Fish Fingers & Chips or Quorn Dippers 

 

 

http://www.bristol.gov.uk/schooladmissions
http://www.bristol.gov.uk/schooladmissions


Certificates awarded for outstanding achievement this week  

 Learning Together: Darcey Daniel 

 Enthusiasm: Jay Keal; Brody Cole; Aaron Dev; Lola Collins; 
Lucas Dumphy 

 Challenge: Isla Viner; Charlie Ames; Kamari Amollo; Hollie 
Young; Ostin Delaney; Sarah-Jean Childs; Preston Peart 

 Respect: Oliver Hamblin; Destiny Thompson 

 Trust:  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-
with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection    

If you or your family are affected by symptoms of Covid 19 please do 
let the school office know so we can respond accordingly in school. 

This is really important. 
 

 

2020/21 School Dates 
Term 1 

Thursday 3 September to Thursday 22 October 
(Tuesday 1 September, Wednesday 2 September and Friday 23 October : INSET DAYS) 

Term 2 
Tuesday 3 November to Friday 18 December 

(Monday 2 November : INSET DAY) 

Term 3 
Tuesday 5 January to Friday 12 February 

(Monday 4 January : INSET DAY) 

Term 4 
Monday 22 February to Thursday 1 April 

 
Term 5 

Monday 19 April to Friday 28 May 

Term 6 
Monday 7 June to Wednesday 21 July 

(Thursday 8th and Friday 9 July : INSET DAY) 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection


First Response – Are you a parent who needs support with a difficult issue, from your child’s behaviour to a problem 
related to domestic abuse? Are you a young person who needs to talk to someone about things that are worrying 
you? www.bristol.gov.uk/page/children-and-young-people/first-response-bristol-report-concerns-about-child-social-
worker 01179036444 
 

 

 
DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You 
may not be aware but the General Data 
Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 
force in May 2018.  We are required to 
conduct due diligence for all parents to be 
aware of the regulation and how it 
affects their child and the way the school 
deals with their personal data.  Under the 
regulation we have a responsibility to 
ensure to the best of our ability that any 
personal data held is up to date.  We 
would ask that should any of your 
personal data change i.e. telephone 
number, address, medical needs etc that 
you please inform the school as soon as 
possible so we can update our records.  
You will still receive an annual data 
collection sheet every September but we 
would ask you not to wait but inform the 
school of any changes immediately. 

http://www.bristol.gov.uk/page/children-and-young-people/first-response-bristol-report-concerns-about-child-social-worker%2001179036444
http://www.bristol.gov.uk/page/children-and-young-people/first-response-bristol-report-concerns-about-child-social-worker%2001179036444

